
Braunschweig Partners’ Visit 

As we mentioned in the last issue, plans for this visit to our Diocese from 16-20 

September are now well under way, with a series of visits to Vision 2016 projects in 

the Preston, Blackpool and Lower Darwen deaneries.  This includes a Social Evening 

at Whalley Abbey on Wednesday 18th September, to give all Readers an opportunity 

to meet and talk with our German guests.  If you would like to take part, please 

contact margaretives@btinternet.com. 
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